
 

  
    

 

 

 

 

      

 
   

Please  join  us!  

Superintendent of Education Denise Humphreys invites you to a 

Virtual Community Meeting
 
To share and Update on the 


Baycrest Public School-Sir Sandford 
Fleming Retrofit

Monday, March 15, 2021
6:30pm to 7:30pm 

The Board invites parents, guardians, caregivers and community members of Baycrest 
Public School to attend the virtual community meeting. At this meeting, community 
members will receive information about the status of the project. Staff will receive 
community feedback on the plans for the school’s retrofit. 

Board staff and Trustee Shelley Laskin will be present to listen and answer questions. 

Registered participants will receive a Zoom link by email on March 15. 

Please join us on Monday, March 15 at 6:30 pm 
If you require an interpreter, please notify Laura Lloyd before March 10, 2021 

at laura.lloyd@tdsb.on.ca or by telephone at (416) 394-2030. 

Denise Humphreys 
Superintendent of Education .on.ca 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRyfuM9zz1M53xLk0XD7u5kCdh62JmsvMkheY7Of9dGsyyJw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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